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February 4, 2025



ANNOUNCEMENT

RFP FMLA Services 2024

Dated August 27, 2024 


Thank you for submitting a proposal for Request for Proposals (RFP) - FMLA Services 2024.  We were unable to find the right solution for Wayne State University (WSU) and are cancelling the project.  A new RFP for this project may be issued in the future.

Thank you to the companies that expressed an interest in doing business with Wayne State University.  We hope this RFP process has been informative and look forward to seeing you at future opportunities.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please send them by email to Valerie Kreher at rfpteam2@wayne.edu.  

Sincerely,


Valerie Kreher 
Senior Buyer
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